
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Robert Kilgo IIIrobertkilgo@darcosc.com

Date: 4/24/2018 7:33:20 AM
Subject: Re: April 27

​Sounds good. Thanks


DV


P. S. - Are you still handling media notification?


From: Robert Kilgo III 
Sent: Monday, April 23, 2018 8:46 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: April 27 
 
Would 1:30 work?
Sincerely,
 
Lt. Robby Kilgo
Executive Officer
Darlington County Sheriff's Office
1621 Harry Byrd Hwy.
Darlington, SC 29532
C: (843)624-1061
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, April 23, 2018 4:29 PM
 
To: Robert Kilgo III
 
Subject: Re: April 27
 
​Lt., he has a little flexibility. What time works for y'all?

From: Robert Kilgo III 
Sent: Monday, April 23, 2018 3:57 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: April 27 
 
Danny,
I mentioned bumping up a press conference to 3:30 pm however, that will not be early enough. I apologize for that. 
What is the earliest you all could make it on Friday?
Sincerely,
 
Lt. Robby Kilgo
Executive Officer
Darlington County Sheriff's Office
1621 Harry Byrd Hwy.
Darlington, SC 29532
C: (843)624-1061
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